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Rolls-Royce Retirement Savings Trust 
Rolls-Royce UK Pension Fund 

Trustee newsletters 

Our Trustee newsletters are now available online. This format allows us to provide you with an 
interactive overview of the Trustee’s Annual Report and Financial Statements, as well as all 
the latest news and developments. 

You can read the newsletter for both schemes by clicking the links below. 

Rolls-Royce UK Pension Fund Trustee Newsletter: https://www.rrukpfnewsletter.co.uk/ 

Rolls-Royce Retirement Savings Trust Newsletter: https://www.rrrstnewsletter.co.uk/  

Previous editions from 2020 can be found in the menu of the latest edition. You’ll find them in 
the archive section.
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